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Product Change Notification 

Date: Mar. 5th, 2015 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Thank you for choosing KYOCERA as your LCD solution provider. We appreciate the opportunity to 

support your business. This letter is to inform you of an End-Of-Life of our 6.5” TFT LCDs with CCFL 

backlight. Please kindly refer the details below:  

 

1. Product: 

Current EOL part LED replacement part Description 

T-51750GD065J-FW-ADN T-51750GD065J-LW-AON 6.5”, VGA, STD 

T-51750GD065J-FW-AFN T-51750GD065J-LW-ANN 6.5” VGA, AR-surface 

 

2. Reason of ECN: 

Over the past couple years, the CCFL backlight has been replaced by LED backlight. Our CCFL 

manufacturer announced they will no longer produce CCFL tubes. As a result, we have decided to 

End-Of-Life the CCFL version. Please use the LED version as replacement.  

 

3. Schedule: 

 In form binding quantity*  : By Mar 20th, 2015 

 Last Time Order  : By Mar 31st, 2016 

 Last Shipment  : By Mar 31st, 2017 

(* :  Based on the binding quantity, we will place final order to the CCFL supplier in Mar, 2015) 

 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and your cooperation. If you have any questions, please 

contact your KYOCERA sales representative. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

KYOCERA Industrial Ceramics Inc 

Display Division 


